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The Ontario organizers 
received great feedback to 
the conference hosted by 
VRA Ontario Society and 
held on June 9–11, 2010 in 
Niagara Falls.  We had a 
great response to our 
survey with over 80% of 
the participants offering 
their input. We’ve 
included a few of the 
highlights of each day: 

 
Wednesday June 9, 2010:  
―Sessions were 
informative, interesting 
and engaging; Great take-
away from today’s 
sessions. Have hands-outs 
available at the sessions,  
Please. This was a great 
day, all my sessions were 
inspiring.‖ 
  

 
  
 

If you are interested in 
being a volunteer for 
this dynamic 
association, please 
email us and let us 
know at: 
office@vracanadaon.com 
 
 
 

 
 
 
The VRA Ontario 
Annual Fall Conference 
will be held November 
5, 2010 at the 
Courtyard Marriott 
Hotel in Brampton, 
Ontario. The speaker 
line-up and registration 
will be available shortly. 
Watch your email for 
updates!   
 

 
 
 
 

Conference Highlights 
and Feedback 

 

Thursday June 10, 2010: 
―Relevant topics; I picked 
up some good 
techniques from my 
session today; Enjoyed 
the presenters—just one 
session today could have 
offered more tools and 
less research; Room too 
cold; Room too hot.‖ 
 
Friday June 11, 2010: 
―Ethics session was a 
resounding highlight; I was 
impressed with the Ethics 
presentation: Amazing 
and inspirational 
conference.‖ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Becoming a volunteer is the 
best way to connect with 
fellow VRA members, 
develop your leadership 
skills, and become an 
integral part of the VRA 
community. VRA Ontario is 
a volunteer-run 
organization, and serving 
as a volunteer on Board of 
Directors or Committees 
gives members the 
opportunity to make a 
difference in the 
rehabilitation industry. As 
we approach the VRA 
Ontario Annual General 
Meeting, we are looking for 
new Board members for the 
2010-2012 term.   
 
 
 

PROFESSIONALISM ● EXPERTISE ● EXCELLENCE 

 

Volunteer for Your 

Association! 

 

Save the date! 

A briefing with The 
Honourable David C. Onley 

 

Recognizing our 

sponsors 
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